
MANJIMUP WOODTURNERS 
 

The first general meeting of the Manjimup group was held on Tuesday 18th April 2000 with 8 
members present. The meeting was also attended by Neil Basden (WAWA President) and Brian 
Fowlie. Neil congratulated the members for all the work done and officially declared the group to 
be the Manjimup Branch of the Western Australian Woodturners Association. 

An election for office bearers resulted in the Convenor – Bert Angus, Deputy Convenor – Bill 
Harrison and Secretary/Treasurer – Ken Farr. Bert Angus gave a resumé of progress so far in 
setting up the group and the state of negotiations with the Shire in relation to the use of a shed in 
the Timber Park Edwards St Manjimup. 

 

Photos show the original building. 

 

 

 

The shed was simply a “barn” with 
minimal walls, and a dirt floor but it 
did have a roof. A busy bee was 
organized for May 28th to clear the 
shed out.  

The group removed approximately 
4 ton of wood and tools belonging 
to the shire. Then covered the floor 
with sand and prepared the levels 
ready for laying of concrete floor.  

Subsequently the concrete floor 
was laid, walls were completed 
with doors and windows, but it was 
12 months before the workshop 
could be lined.  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

The shed has come a long 
way and is now a very 
functional workshop. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Visitors are most welcome. 
(Meeting days, times and 
contact information is 
available under the 
Manjimup Group on the 
Western Australian 
Woodturners Association 
Website)  
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